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 CONNECT CARD

FUMC
SALINE

    DAY OF WORSHIP

0 8 - 1 4 - 2 2If you are a first time visitor, please
come to the Welcome Center in the

lobby and pick up a  welcome gift and
information on our ministries.

Questions? We'd like to hear from you!    
Phone:  734-429-4730 Email:

office@fumc-saline.org.  Go to fumc-
saline.org for more resources and

information. Monthly newsletters can
be sent to you upon request.  

Announcements

08/14/22 - 9:30 am 
___Visitor      ___Member/Active Friend




Last Name:



_______________________________________
Family in attendance:




________________________________



________________________________



________________________________ 



________________________________

Rev. Amy Triebwasser, Senior Pastor
Dr. James Tuttle, Dir. Faith Formation

Trish Farrell, Dir. Children & Student Ministries
Dr. Eun Young Lee, Accompanist

New or changed address:



_________________________________________



___________________________________
Phone:   ___Cell   ___Home




_________________________________________
E-Mail:




__________________________________________

9:30 am 

Birthdays - Mason DeVaul, 8/18; Mary Lirones, Daille Held, Meghan Martz, 8/19;
Charlotte Floyd, 8/20.
Anniversaries - Dominic & Christine Held, 8/16; Dick & Carolyn Cunkle, Todd &
Pat Schultz, 8/19.
We are hiring!  Come join our team! Multiple positions are available: Director of
Caring Ministries, Director of Music, Children's Ministry Coordinator & Student
Ministry Coordinator. Contact the church office at 734-429-4730. 
United Women in Faith Picnic Our summer picnic is back! Please join United
Women in Faith (formerly UMW) on Tuesday, August 16 at 6:00 pm in Christler
Hall for fellowship, food and fun. Please bring a dish to share (no sign up
needed) and a white elephant gift to bid on during the nickel auction. Nickels can
be purchased at the event. All proceeds will go towards local missions. Any
questions? Please reach out to Karin Haynes or Carol Osterling.
Pastor Amy's "Out of Office" Hours Meet with Amy at her "Out of Office" hours
at Brewed Awakenings on Wednesday, August 17, anytime between 10-11:30 am.
Come with questions, joys to share, prayer concerns or just to chat! 
J.O.Y. Fellowship If you are age 55+ please join us for an Italian themed meal
and fellowship on Thursday, August 18 at noon.  Sign up in person at the
Opportunity Wall or call the church office and we will put your name on the list. 
Men's Bible Study All men of the church are invited to attend the men's bible
study, held the last Thursday each month in Christler Hall, 7:00 - 8:00 pm. This
month we meet on Thursday, August 25, and will discuss the impressions we
leave behind. Bring your bible!
Meet & Greet with Pastor Amy If you'd like to get to know our new pastor in a
small group setting, please sign up at the Opportunity Wall or call the church
office at 734-429-4730. When we have a list of attendees and dates we will
contact everyone who has signed up. 
WISD School Supplies  We are collecting backpacks and school supplies for
Washtenaw Intermediate School District (WISD) and Ozone House again this year
through Tuesday, September 6. Baskets labeled WISD are at the Opportunity
Wall. Please contact the church or B. Melendez if you have any questions. Thank
you! 
Methodist Children's Home Please consider donating new back to school
clothing for the boys ages 7 - 17 at the Methodist Children's Home in Redford.
We plan to deliver donations in late August. Suggested sizes are boys 6 - men's
medium. Bins are at the Opportunity Wall, thank you!
Annual Golf Scramble The 3rd Annual FUMC Golf Scramble  will be held on
Sunday, September 25 at Brookside Golf Course. Tee times start at 12:00 pm.
Cost is $45 per player for 18 holes of golf with cart, snacks and hot dog. There
will be prizes for winning team, closest to pin, and longest drive (male & female).
Mulligans will be available for $10 per golfer which will give the golfer one on the
front and on the back. Sign up at the Opportunity Wall or on our website. 
New FUMC Saline Website Look for the launch of FUMC Saline's new &
improved website in September!



Conservation

Go to our website at 
 fumc-saline.org to find:

Church Calendar
see what's going on at
FUMC Saline this week

and beyond.
Ministries for You

Find a ministry that's
right for you and your

family.
 Monthly Newsletter

View current  information
from your device.

Church Information
Get staff contact

information, service
times, and more.

Online Giving Info
One-time or recurring

giving options.
CONNECT

734-429-4730
office@fumc-saline.org








Prayer Concern
Celebration

Sermon Notes
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________




Order of WorshipOrder of Worship

LEADING IN WORSHIP TODAY
Rev. Amy Triebwasser, Sermon
 Trish Farrell, Worship Reader

Dr. Eun Young Lee, Music 



Submitted by: 



________________________________

(Please Circle Category)

 ____ For prayer team only
 ____ For prayer list/ read
           in worship

 Please place in offering box at
back of sanctuary or basket on

narthex table

_________________
_________________
_________________
_________________
_________________
_________________
_________________
_________________
_________________

Worship bags are available with quiet activities for toddlers & elementary age children, as well
as sensory bags for those who may find them helpful. Nursery care for ages birth-3 yrs. is

available in Room J, 9:15 -10:45 am. 

 Prelude 
Welcome & Ministry Moment

 Hymn 
Call to Worship 

Video
Memory Verse

Luke 18:1
“Jesus was telling them a parable about their need to pray

continuously and not to be discouraged.”
Offering
Doxology

Prayers of the People
The Lord's Prayer

Hymn
Scripture Reading

Matthew 24:42-51
Children's Message

Sermon
"The Faithful Servant"

 Second in the Series: Parables with a Punch
Hymn

Announcements
Sending Forth

 Postlude

 CCLI  #978430

Prayer Concerns - LuAnn Chriscinske's stepdaughter, Dave
VerWoert, Billy Blanchard, Tim Cockerham, Julie O'Keefe, Karen
Folta, families who have lost loved ones to gun violence, for a room
rental, a friend's son with health issues, for caring staff to serve our
special needs populations, college-bound students & their parents.

Praise - An awesome MIX trip with middle school youth. 

Continue to pray for - Rachel Woods, Emery Harmer, Julie O'Keefe,
Bill Doren, Steven Baker, LeeAnn Redies, Rob Fowler, Macy Family,
Robert Barnes, Muffy Largin. Military: Erik Maddock, Ben Herrick.

Homebound/Special Living - Naomi Woods, Betty Sellers, Nancy
Jedele, Vera Bennett, Virginia Sherman, Pat Peterson, Doris
Sekerka, Doug Beard, Wilma Heggaton. 


